Attn: Smart Baby Care Service
17 th July 2020,
To Whom It May Concern:
Dear Sir / Madam,
I am writing to thank Chan for her help and her professional advices through my post-natal period, which I found very useful. Also, I would like to thank her for introducing Amy (post-natal mid-wife) to me. I find Amy to be an expert of understanding my needs; making soups according to my needs and taking good care of us (mother and the baby). She has been very professional towards us, and been extremely helpful and thoughtful. We are so grateful for her help.
I would highly recommend Amy to any future mothers. Her expertise on childcare has been exceptional. I had a wonderful experience during my 1 month's post-natal.
I thank them from bottom of my heart. Wishing you both all the best.
Kind regards,
Sidhu